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clerk@hamilton.ca
Kolar, Loren
FW: Hamilton transparancy survey 
Thursday, November 14, 2024 8:35:43 AM 

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant II to the City Clerk
 

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all
sharing this territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Jim Schoenhardt 
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 4:44 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Hamilton transparancy survey

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

There is very poor transparancy. See the article attached from about a year ago regarding the
funding of the police armoured vehicle. The police are funded by city taxes so should have a certain
level.
The mayor apparently abstained when voting on vacant occupancy tax as she has some form of
ownership that may be affected. The location of properties should be released for full transparancy.
The list could go on and on.
A proud Hamiltonian.
Jim Schoenhardt
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